
NLTRA  executive  director
calling it quits

Sandy  Evans
Hall

North  Lake  Tahoe  Resort  Association  is  in  need  of  a  new
leader.

Executive Director Sandy Evans Hall tendered her resignation,
though it is not effective until July 1.

“My time here has been invaluable,” Hall said in a statement.
“In  addition  to  career  accomplishments,  I  have  thoroughly
enjoyed our local landscape by paddling the entire shoreline
of Lake Tahoe, hiking all of the Tahoe Rim Trail and 180 miles
of the Pacific Crest Trail.”

She is returning to Colorado where she has family. Hall came
to Tahoe in 2010.
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